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WASTE MANAGEMENT

Think Green:

December 23, 2013

Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re: TG-130938 (Waste Management — Northwest, a division of Waste Management of
Washington, Inc. (G-237); Tariff No. 18)

Dear Secretary King:

Enclosed please find replacement pages 2,14, 14A, 15, 19, 21, 22, 23, 24, 26, 27, 28, 29, 30, 33, 36, 39,
40, 41, 42, 43, 44, and 45 for the above-identified rate filing by Waste Management of Washington, Inc.
d/b/a Waste Management — Northwest. These pages reflect a proposed settlement of this tariff filing
that has been agreed to by Commission Staff and Company personnel, and which we expect to present to
the Commissioners’ for approval at the Open Meeting on December 27, 2013. Please do not re-docket.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Respectfully,
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Michael A. Weinstein
Senior Pricing Manager, Pacific Northwest Market Area



